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Senior and Graduation updates, Friday, May 22, 2020 

Congratulations to all students for finishing the 2019-2020 school! The finish to this year was not what anyone 

was expecting, but I want to say thank you to all of you for hanging in there to finish strong! 

I especially want to say Congratulations to all our graduating Senior Superstars! I wish things could have been 

different for your last couple of months, but again, you finished strong and are ready to move on to the next 

phase of your lives. 

We have the latest graduation updates as of 4:30 PM this afternoon! Outdoor ceremonies have been approved 

by the city! These will be held at three different EPISD stadiums: EPHS, Franklin, and Bowie. These locations 

were chosen based on construction issues, seating and parking capacity. Unfortunately, our stadium was ruled 

out on all three issues. Our graduation date, location, and time will be Franklin High School, 8:00 PM, on 

Wednesday, June 17th. Mandatory restrictions on PPE and social distancing will be in place. As I mentioned in 

last week’s update, students will be given 2 guest tickets. Only guests with tickets will be allowed entrance. 

Ceremonies will be live-streamed. More detailed information will follow next week. What a relief knowing 

some solid information! Way to go Seniors!! 

Senior clearance- We will set up another day for seniors that could make senior clearance, or still needed 

laptops for AP exams, certification exams, etc. Information will follow soon. 

Yearbook distribution information will be coming out soon. There was a delay from the distributor side on 

shipping, but we should be receiving something them soon. Yearbooks will be distributed via curbside delivery, 

similar to how we did senior clearance. 

If students still need to gather things out of their lockers, please e-mail your assistant principal to make 

arrangements. 

Summer School will begin June 3, going on for 5 weeks. Students that did not pass a class will be automatically 

enrolled. More information will be coming next week. 

Please check our website for all the great videos honoring our seniors. Thank you again for your support and 

patience throughout these last couple of months. I will keep you posted when new information becomes 

available. 

Way to go, T-Bird Class of 2020!! 

Marc Escareno 

T-Birds United!! 

 


